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SATELLITE, AHMEDABAD
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No: Cir/RBS-KG/2019-20/No.08

Date —23/08/19

To: All KG Parents

From: The Principal

Subject: Contribution of Indigenous Materials for the Mega - Project

Dear Parents,

We are gearing up for our another Project Approach related to ‘Stories’ starting
from 03/09/19 to 11/10/19. It is going to be a mega project which will involve
in-depth investigation of a real-world and important curricular topic and culminate
in an exhibition in an open setup. Parents who can contribute to the exploration in
anyway are welcome to Volunteer as a resource person. We also would appreciate if
parents could contribute some things as mentioned below towards the project.

Natural Resources:- Feathers, Shells,Wood Pieces.

Boxes/containers :-  Cardboard boxes-of all sizes (toothpaste covers,soap
boxes ,gift boxes,big cartons), empty foil and cling wrap rolls, toilet paper rolls, lids
of bottles, used tin cans, egg cartons, Old baskets (cane/plastic).

Other old material :- Metal bangles, Cloth pieces of different textures, Old toy Tyres,
Story books and dupattas.

Parents are requested not to buy anything but recycle .We would also request you to
please ensure that the materials are washed and cleaned for reuse.The collection
drive for the same would start from 26" August, Monday to 28" August,
Wednesday. Parents are therefore, requested to drop the Materials at the drop box
provided near the entrance (during the respective child’s pick and drop time).

With Warm Regards,

S . Chnhsbo ]

Mrs.Sharmistha Chakraborty
Principal - Redbricks Early Years Centre and Pre-school
Redbricks Education Foundation



